
CMMS Weekly Newsletter & Announcements

Week 39: June 9, 2023

Happy LAST DAY of school to all of our
students, faculty and staff!

Thank you all for a great school year!!
Just a few items for all of our returning & new students to keep inmind!
● CMMS Summer Office Hours: Monday-Thursday, 8 a.m.-3:00 p.m. Please call

708-367-2410 if you need assistance outside of those hours.
● Computers: Current 6th & 7th Graders are keeping their chromebook & charger

over the summer. IF your child’s computer is not working or needs some type of
repair, you need to reach out to our IT Department to set up an appointment for
repairs. Please call 708-367-2930 to set up an appointment with IT.
○ If you are leaving the district, please make sure that you turn-in your computer

(to CMMS/Main Office) and charger to avoid a $275 charge to your account.
● School Supply List: If you want to get an early start, please check out our updated

list: CMMS School Supply List
● CLEAR BACKPACKS: The district will be providing clear backpacks to students on

the first day of school.
● Sports Physicals & Due Dates: Please make sure to have your Sports Physicals on

file by the deadlines listed on our 2023-2024 CMMS Athletic Information Flyer.
● Reading & Math Practice: Students are able to keep up their skills over the

summer by practicing online on ACHIEVE 3000(Reading) & ALEKS (Math). Students
can log in to both of these awesome resources via CLASS LINK.

● Final Report Cards: These will be posted on Family Access Portfolio by the end of
next week.

● Next Year’s Scheduling: Our counselors and administrators are busy putting
together next year's schedules. Your child’s 23-24 schedule will not appear until
August. We will send out a notification once those schedules are posted and ready
for you.

We hope you have an amazing
summer!! Stay safe & have fun!!

https://docs.google.com/document/d/1pBI0T9OhPxbrA-wZwwbd4HQfc9DXhY2GGnIftEITRJA/edit?usp=sharing
https://drive.google.com/file/d/1WsENXVUuwIINWaGEGIBvjZpHDiW_AwN6/view?usp=sharing
https://docs.google.com/document/d/17PWZWk4JsY71As5MHnGGpzt8vic79VW5GcHD76cVWrk/edit?usp=sharing
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LOOKING FOR SOME FUN SUMMER READING OPPORTUNITIES AND CLUB OFFERINGS?
CHECK OUTWHAT CRETE LIBRARY HAS TO OFFER!

CLICK HERE: CRETE SUMMER 2023

https://drive.google.com/file/d/1UTc7ATy9Z4tycHy6BzaTSZ5kRv5r2MuT/view?usp=share_link
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Athletics Dept ANNOUNCEMENTS:
Girls Softball Tryouts will be held July 24, 25, and 26 at Crete
Elementary School from 3-5 pm. Athletes must have a permission
form and athletic physical turned in before or on July 24 in order to
try out. Any girls interested in trying out should report with their
own softball glove, and wearing athletic clothes (gym shorts,
t-shirt that can be tucked in, and tennis shoes or cleats).

Please reach out to Coach Eaker or Coach Van Beek with any
questions. eakert@cm201u.org OR vanbeeka@cm201u.org

REMINDER: ALL Students who anticipate trying out for sports
MUST have an updated Sports Physical on file.

mailto:eakert@cm201u.org
mailto:vanbeeka@cm201u.org
https://drive.google.com/file/d/1WsENXVUuwIINWaGEGIBvjZpHDiW_AwN6/view?usp=share_link
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The 2024 8th Grade Washington D.C. trip is set for May 2-5, 2024 and early
registration is now open! If you would like to know more about the trip, take a
look at this Powerpoint. If you have any additional questions feel free to email
Ms. Ryder at ryderm@cm201u.org. Note: We will also have a meeting in the fall

of 2023 for those still considering the trip.

Early Registration is now open for the 2024 8th Grade Washington D.C. trip.
From now until 6/30/2023, students can register for only $49. After

6/30/2023 registration will be $99.
Sign up today by calling 800-468-5899 or visiting

www.worldstrides.com/register
USE THIS TRIP ID TO SIGN UP: 210180

https://docs.google.com/presentation/d/1a1rsfeg-Rb7-9RDw8aPYxmN-HnxujGyjL5V3KKwJxsE/edit?usp=sharing
https://mail.google.com/mail/?view=cm&fs=1&to=ryderm%40cm201u.org&authuser=0
http://www.worldstrides.com/register


CMMS Weekly Newsletter & Announcements

Ms. Dragovic & Ms. Shouse had students CHALK THE WALK this week!
Thank you to our 6th graders for brightening up our walkways!
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6thGrade ARTnews! Wespent a little studio timeworking outside of the
ARTROOM thisweek! Art in theROTUNDA~wherewewere inspiredby the

space and connectingwith other visual views!

Happy creating!
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Community Resources:
Paid Learning Experience Summer Job Fair
Community Garden Volunteers Resources
Rent & Mortgage Assistance

https://drive.google.com/file/d/19zVfzA--4N_LoCEBPhh8As2Pq5dEJ0ks/view?usp=share_link
https://drive.google.com/file/d/1vX4gEFmWRh4pcvpbT6N0DwMHkhn2ofKB/view?usp=share_link
https://drive.google.com/file/d/1z0NgVNT1i3BzJ80xno5gYWuZQu3zfuvP/view?usp=share_link
https://drive.google.com/file/d/11U8ZgEuVOikFT78Ch2ZRigbGykxRHIEp/view?usp=share_link
https://drive.google.com/file/d/1u4i3ZEdSSA8VFS8AQF91QQVjFadrXoiG/view?usp=share_link

